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’The Lost World is now rediscovered', I think this phrase is fitted well for calling what we 
have done. I am pleased to let you know that our recent work was success to discover 
breeding site of Milky stork for more 18 years unreported in Sumatra. In addition, we have 
also found nest of Little egret and little cormorant in this site (possible constitute first 
breeding record for Sumatra). 
 

 

 



 

 


